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November 13, 1972

Mrs. H,B. Nassib
317 Belmont Drive
Port Richey, Florida 33568

Dear Mrs. Nassib:
Thank you for your letter of November 1,

Like yourself, I would like very much to resolve the matter that has
taken two months, and perhaps tried your patience a little,

But I do want you to know that I have not been procruﬁnaﬂng.

It is simply that I have no competence in the matter of appraising
the gifts of the bonds you made to our Armenian Museum, and since the
attribution I made in my first letter appeared inadequate, I have had to
seek the opinion of some people in the field. And this has taken time.

No one has come up with a satisfactory answer, I have been told that
in monetary terms, hardly any value can be attached to them. So I am
almost where [ was in the beginning, unable really to give an answerrthat
might be acceptable to you.

If you could provide some guidance, I would be appreciative.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Execuftive Director



